
BOARD STAFF QUESTIONS 
 

NRG QRAM Application EB-2012-0069 
 
 

In the EB-2011-0392 Decision and Order dated December 21, 2011, the Board 

directed NRG to make the appropriate adjustment in the Purchased Gas 

Commodity Variance Account (“PGCVA”) to ensure that $21,139.90 was 

refunded to ratepayers in the next QRAM application. In the current application, 

NRG has indicated that it has reduced the cost paid to NRG Corp. for PGCVA 

calculation purposes. Please provide a schedule that shows the adjustment of 

the refund to ratepayers. 


